
Minutes of the Greater Charleston Weimaraner Meeting 

March 8, 2001 

In attendance were Elena Lamberson, Billie Nagorniak, 

Richard Nagorniak, Bobby Reeder, David Mahaffey, and Pam 

Mahaffey 

 

We had an abbreviated meeting due to the death of Linda 

Garrett’s mother.  Our thoughts and prayers go out to Linda 

and her family at this time. 

 

The next meeting will be May 10, 2001 at 7pm at Jason’s 

Deli, West Ashley. 

 

Submitted by Pam Mahaffey, Secretary 

 


